
 

 
  

 

                

 

  
 
 

     
 

          
           

           
           

       
 

      
            

    
 

                
               

        
 

       
 
  

        
        

 
       

 
        

      
 
 
 
 

        
   

      

PROVIDER QUICK TIPS
 #255 

Provider Revalidation Requirements 

Important reminder about Provider Revalidation: 

As described in MA Bulletin 99-21-01, effective June 1, 2021, the Department reinstated provider revalidation 
requirements as applicable prior to the COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE). This means, for revalidations 
due on and after June 1, 2021, providers must submit revalidation applications by the due dates indicated in their 
90-day and 30-day revalidation notices. If your revalidation application is received prior to your revalidation date 
and remains active, you will not close. 

PLEASE NOTE: Failure to submit your revalidation application by the revalidation due date specified in the 
revalidation notices will result in closure of the provider service locations in PROMISe. Once a closure occurs, 
you must complete a reactivation application to be reenrolled. 

Please be sure that your mail to and email address is correct on your provider file. If you fail to maintain accurate 
mail to and email addresses on your file, you will miss important communications and notices that may affect your 
participation status. You may view your revalidation date and address information through ePEAP. 

For more information about the provider revalidation requirements, please see MA Bulletin 99-16-10. 

For questions regarding provider enrollment, revalidation, enrollment fee, site visit, or criminal
background check please contact 1-800-537-8862, option 2, option 4, option 2. 

For questions regarding claims please contact 1-800-537-8862, option 2, option 6, option 1. 

Providers should continue to check the Department of Human Service’s COVID-19 website and the Department 
of Health’s website for updates related to the COVID-19 PHE. 

Thank you for your service to our MA beneficiaries.
 
We value your participation.
 

Check the Department of Human Services website often at: www.dhs.pa.gov.
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https://www.dhs.pa.gov/docs/Publications/Documents/FORMS%20AND%20PUBS%20OMAP/c_228794.pdf
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/docs/Publications/Documents/FORMS%20AND%20PUBS%20OMAP/c_228794.pdf
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Pages/Coronavirus-2020.aspx
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/Pages/default.aspx

